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July 31st Farmers Market
Check out the last Farmers Market of the 

Early Summer Session. 
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Concert in Veterans Park.
Enjoy a performance by Mainstage Center 

for the Arts Monday, July 28th. 

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay in the know about the latest 
news in our community!
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Message from GTPD
GTPD urges motorist to “look twice save a 

life” this summer. 

 Gloucester Township proudly welcomed Uneeda Barber 
Company to the community with a ribbon-cutting ceremony cele-
brating their grand opening. Mayor David R. Mayer was joined by 
Gloucester Township Economic Development Corporation Presi-
dent Dennis Paris to commemorate the occasion and support this 
thrilling new business.
(cont. on page 2).

Ribbon Cutting Welcomes Uneeda Barber 
Company to Gloucester Township



 Don’t miss the last Farmers Market of the early sum-
mer session! Join us for an afternoon filled with fresh produce, 
canned goods, and live music by Jack Crawford at Veterans 
Park on Thursday, July 31st starting at 4pm. Stay tuned for the 
return of the GT Farmers Market this September!

Last Farmer’s Market of the Early Summer SessionLast Farmer’s Market of the Early Summer Session

 Located in Gloucester Township, Uneeda Barber Company offers more than just a haircut—it delivers an experience. 
With over 25 years of combined industry expertise, the team provides a full lineup of grooming services including precision 
cuts, beard trims, hot towel shaves, and kids’ haircuts.
 What truly sets this barbershop apart is its one-of-a-kind atmosphere: a horror movie-inspired barbershop that blends 
modern edge with vintage fright. From the blood-red barber chairs to the spine-chilling decor, this business is a creative nod to 
cult classics and spooky cinema. It’s stylish, bold, and deliberately offbeat—perfect for those who like their grooming experi-
ence with a twist.
 Whether you’re stopping in for a trim or the full Uneeda Barber Company treatment, their skilled barbers combine 
classic techniques with personalized service to make each visit unforgettable. Gloucester Township is proud to support imagi-
native, locally owned businesses like Uneeda Barber Company and looks forward to their continued success in the community. 
CLICK HERE for more information. 

 Mystic Ginger is hosting a Night Market in Harwan 
Park (36 S Black Horse Pike) on Friday, July 25th from 
6pm to 9pm. This family-friendly evening will feature a 
variety of local craft vendors, tarot card readings, live mu-
sic, and more. Come out and enjoy a fun summer night in 
the heart of the Arts District!

https://uneedabarbercompany.com/


 Enjoy photos from the recent Kids Art and Yoga 
Session held in Harwan Park! The event brought families 
together for a relaxing and creative morning outdoors. If 
you missed it, there’s another session coming up on July 
29. For more information, call Jennifer at 856-246-8136.

Art, Imagination & Movement in Harwan Park 

Message From the GTPD

 Summertime is perfect for motorcycle rides, 
and the Gloucester Township Police urges motorist 
to “Look Twice- Save A Life” while traveling on our 
roadways.
To keep motorcyclists safe, we urge everyone to 
share the road and BE ALERT. We also remind mo-
torcyclists to:
• Make themselves visible
• Use DOT-compliant motorcycle helmets 
• Drive the speed limit & obey traffic laws
• Drive sober 
• STAY SAFE!

 Mission BBQ invites all Korean War Veterans to 
join them on Sunday, July 27th in honor of Korean War 
Veterans Armistice Day. As a token of appreciation for 
your service and sacrifice, veterans will receive a free 
sandwich.
 Stop by Mission BBQ, located at 603 Berlin Cross 
Keys Road, to enjoy a meal and be recognized for your 
bravery and dedication. 

Free Sandwich for Korean War Veterans



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township as your home 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

 Get ready for an evening of energy, talent, and family-friendly entertainment as Mainstage Center for the 
Arts returns to Veterans Park for Gloucester Township’s Sounds of Summer concert series!
 Join us on Monday, July 28th at 7 PM at Veterans Park (1261 Chews Landing Road) for a live performance 
full of music, movement, and summertime fun. This free concert promises a mix of singing, dancing, and theatrical 
flair—perfect for audiences of all ages.
 Bring your lawn chairs, pack a snack, and gather the whole family for a night under the stars. It’s the perfect 
way to enjoy the arts and celebrate community right in the heart of the township.


